
Towards City Centre 

Towards Northfield 

 

We have four car parks 

available for use. 

 

Please note, there are 

currently roadworks taking 

place on Weoley Park Road, 

so you will need to add time to 

your journey. We recommend 

parking in Car Parks A or B. 

 

Please park considerately 

and legally. Please do not 

park on grass verges or 

block driveways of 

residents. 

 
CAR PARK A 

Accessible from Bristol Road, via 

entrance to Car Park B or College 

Walk. 

 
CAR PARK B 

Accessible from Bristol Road. Follow 

University signage for George 

Cadbury Hall. 

 

CAR PARK C 

At rear of school, accessible by road 

adjacent to school, off Weoley Park 

Road. 

 

CAR PARK D 

At front of the school. 

 

Please use public transport 

where possible. 

 

Welcome to the University of Birmingham School 
Parking 
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